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Stephen Hoffman

From: mailagent@thesoftedge.com on behalf of Olivia Howell <mailagent@thesoftedge.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 22, 2021 3:48 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Dear Commission: 
 
IRRC #: 3324 
Agency #: 16A 
ID#: 4953 
 
I completely support the regulation of Naturopathic Doctors in PA so that consumers can have expertise from ND's who 
are medically trained providers in integrative medicine. Seeing a naturopathic doctor fills an important gap in existing 
conventional medical care, because ND's are doctors who spend time to help you know which natural therapies and 
modalities are safe and which are not safe. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Olivia  Howell 
5012 Fairview Road, Schnecksville, PA 
Schnecksville, PA 18078-2817 
 
 


